
NOTICE OF 

BOARD OF REVIEW 

TO ALL PROPERTY OWNERS OF 

GARDEN TOWNSHIP 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Review for Garden 

  Township will be in session on: 

JULY 21, 2020 at 10:00 AM., In the Garden Township Hall. 

THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING IS TO CORRECT CLERICAL ERRORS, 

MUTUAL MISTAKES OF FACT AND GRANT ANY HOMESTEAD PRINCIPAL 

RESIDENCE EXEMPTIONS OF VETERANS EXEMPTIONS AS ALLOWED BY 

THE STATE OF MICHIGAN STATUES. 

APPROVED VETERANS EXEMPTIONS MUST BE APPLIED FOR ON A 

YEARLY BASIS. 

 

Any other questions concerning your assessments please contact Joe Maki, Garden Township 

Assessor, at (906) 280-4372 

POSTED BY: 

RICHARD PICHETTE, GARDEN TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR 

AT 1:00PM PM, JUNE 16, 2020 

 


